The gift of rest



June 11, 2023 CHRIST COMMUNITY WESLEYAN CHURCH

WELCOME!

We are so glad you decided to join the CCWC family for worship today! Our hope is that you will encounter the love of Jesus and be encouraged in your faith journey! Further, we also want to aid you in taking your NEXT STEP! Part of our mission as a church is to aid all people in taking their NEXT STEP in faith, to become a disciple who makes disciples. This bulletin is intended to communicate details and express information on how to make this vision a reality!



FIRST-TIME GUESTS

Thanks for joining us! Help yourself to some complementary coffee at our Café in the Lobby! Grab a chair and connect with others, or take a moment to tour and check out our facility.

Please visit our Info Center! We'd love to meet you, present you with a free gift today, and make a donation in your name to our monthly COMMUNITY PROJECT or PARTNER.

We love children and want you to know your kids are welcome here! We have kids' ministry for birth-6th grade during each worship service. If you prefer to keep your children with you but they become restless, we invite you to take advantage of the live-feed video in our main lobby or in the lobby of our kids ministry area.

GET CONNECTED

Have questions or want to know more?

There are lots of ways to find out what is going on at CCWC:

- 1. Fill out the CONNECT CARD in the seat in front of you and take it to the Info Center
- Scan the virtual CONNECT CARD and follow the prompts through the appropriate link.
- Stop by the Info Center to talk with a knowledgeable volunteer who can answer questions, get you connected, and pray for you.
- Sign up to receive our e-News Letter on the virtual or hard copy CONNECT CARD.
- 5. Visit our website at ccwconline.com or our Facebook page.
- 6. Call or stop by the church office Monday Thursday 8am 4pm 740-698-2292

RALLY FOR THE ROOF

TOTAL GIVING TO DATE: \$33.042

Sunday Evenings

Youth Ministry

7th - 12th Grades 6pm-7:30pm

CCWC ANNOUNCEMENTS & INFORMATION

Peanut Butter & Jelly Project

Athens County Children's Services has launched the 16th season of the Peanut Butter and Jelly Project. They are aiming to serve over 4,000 kids this summer. It can only be done with our help. You may donate jars of peanut butter and jelly at the table in the lobby and they will go directly to ACCS to be distributed every Thursday from 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM from June 1 - July 27 at various locations around the county. You may donate throughout July.

Blood Drive

CCWC is facilitating a Blood Drive for The Ohio State University, Wexner Medical Center. The Blood Drive will be June 20 from 1:00 - 6:00 PM in the gym. If you would like to sign up to donate. click on the QR code on the opposite page.

Work Day - June 24

As we attempt to steward the resources God has given us, we are facilitating a work-day. We will be working on various projects around the church property and deep cleaning rooms. We need painters, cleaners, and a demo crew. Weeding, landscaping, and other skills will help us prepare our church for another year of ministry. If you have skills, tools or just a desire to help, join us this day to make the building sparkle. We hope this day will serve as a moment of personal growth through service, as well as church community edification through fellowship!

Reflection Cross

A small group that meets regularly at the church had a vision to give to the community. At our pond by the road now stands a cross that symbolizes our beliefs. It will serve as a landmark to those traveling by that our church is making a statement of faith. Thank you to those who planned, built and raised this cross: Pete Clark, Lane Hoisington, and Bob Antle. We will have a dedication ceremony on June 25 after the second service.

Community Garden

The Community Garden is ready for planting! If you would like a plot of tilled ground, you can claim your space this week. The garden is located on the west side of the property, accessible from Ayers Rd.